Oak Class

This Summer Oak Class are enjoying exploring our theme of Super Me
Super you.
We ended the first half of the summer term with a wonderful picnic

We have enjoyed exploring
fractions in maths, finding
halves and quarters of shapes and
quantities. This half term in
Year 1, we will be furthering our
knowledge of numbers to 100 and
thinking about positional
language to describe turns and
movements. Reception children
will be deepening their
understanding of numbers to 20.
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Before the half term break, we
dived into the ocean and
explored the wonderful Song of
the Sea in English, using
short clips from the sea we
opened a chest and explored
the magic of the ocean.

“Isla peered out of the
blanket and saw the brightest
and smoothest shell. It was
exciting. Isla found a shiny,
gold key. Isla went to the
beach where the seals were
splashing and waves were
crashing.” - Isla

Whilst in Reception we have
been exploring the story
‘Perfectly Norman’ by Tom

Pavrrixral

This half term we will be moving
outside for PE and playing many
team games before we take part in
our wonderful sports day.

In Science we have been learning
about materials and thinking
carefully about the best
materials to make our own boat

During the first half of the
Summer term, in computing we
explored representing data
using a computer. We created
our own tally charts,
pictograms and bar charts.

Sophia
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In Computing, this half term
we will be exvlorina tvoina.

Please remember to bring in sun
hats and apply sun cream before
school as the weather improves.




